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Walter, Penny

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Request to Speak - Ben Sutherland - Housing Accelerator Fund - Supporting the Zoning 

Changes  - CK 750-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 8:25 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Request to Speak ‐ Ben Sutherland ‐ Housing Accelerator Fund ‐ Supporting the Zoning Changes ‐ CK 
750‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to  ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Tuesday, June 18, 2024 ‐ 08:21 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: He/him/his 

First Name: Ben 

Last Name: Sutherland 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Spinks Dr 
Ward: Ward 8 

What do you wish to do ?: Request to Speak 

If speaking will you be attending in person or remotely: Remotely 
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Comments: 
Dear Mayor and Councillors, 
 
I am writing today in support of Saskatoon’s HAF initiatives, which include supporting the zoning changes of 4 units 
per lot and 4-storeys within 800m of transit. 
These changes will benefit future and current residents by encouraging missing middle housing, supporting future 
growth in the transit development areas, and providing housing options that will benefit Saskatoon for generations to 
come. 
I encourage you to approve the zoning amendments as outlined in the Housing Accelerator Fund.  
 
These housing units will benefit those who are experiencing a lot of financial distress due to the high cost of 
housing. People in my age group, under 35, really need help affording houses and we need city council to listen to 
our needs. 
 
Sincerely, Ben Sutherland. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




